
From: Irina Olariu < >
Sent: Saturday, July 16, 2022 11:45:38 AM
To: Clerks <Clerks@brock.ca>
Subject: Fairgate park

Hello, 

I am writing on behalf of the vast majority of Fairgate residents to say we are in favour of a 
playground at the area off Phase One (Albert St.) and oppose the Rennie St. location. 
As of current, the poll Lynn Campbell took in our subdivision group asking which location is 
preferred, 92% chose the Albert St. location for a playground. 

Thank you. 
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